[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening Bulls, the October newsletter is now available on our school website.  It contains a lot of important information including FCAT 2.0 and FSA fall retake dates, PSAT date, Athletic news and flu vaccine details.  WRHS will be hosting our final pep rally for football season on Friday, October 9th.  It will be held after school and before the football game at the football stadium.  Herff Jones will be in the cafeteria during 4th, 5th, 6th and 7th lunches tomorrow for class ring pick up for students that ordered one last school year.  Balances must be paid in full before students can receive their ring.  Thank you and have a good evening.
